
From: Lisa Earle <lkbearle@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 7:27 PM 
To: jason.sulliva@chathamcountync.gov; jeff earle <jjwwee@gmail.com>; Kimberly Tyson 
<kimberly.tyson@chathamcountync.gov> 
Subject: Chestnut Creek 
 
My name is Lisa Earle. I am an adjacent property owner to the proposed new subdivision on Jones ferry 
Road. 
 
I have a great concern. 
 
There is a wet weather stream that runs all the way through the proposed subdivision that passes right 
through my yard. 
My yard is underwater all times of year whenever it rains.  The water in the stream runs over the bank 
and floods my yard.  If it rains hard the water nearly reaches my home.  We have never had it reach our 
home but we have a very real concern at this point. 
 
First off, My husband and I were at the information meeting a couple of years ago at Cedar Grove 
church with Kirk Meddy. 
 
At the time there was a lot of people that were very angry. 
When pressed, Kirk admitted  that he will have to pump water up to some of the houses, which would 
mean the wet water stream will be Overflowing the bank pretty much all the time. If not all the time. 
With that, in addition to any rain,  my house will certainly be flooded. 
 
What type of recourse do I have should (When) this happens? 
 
This house is my life savings and the sale of it eventually is my retirement money.  
 
  I am very very concerned about this and very angry because we were here first and now we’re going to 
have a big subdivision that’s going to cause our home to flood. 
 
Please get back to me and let me know that this has been recorded and been brought up at the meeting 
on February 2.    
 
 PS I am not the only one that feels this way there are more any people along Walnut Road that are also 
very very nervous and concerned that they too will be underwater. 
 
Lisa Earle 
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